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February 13, 2019 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:  Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
Application for order or orders approving or fixing just and reasonable distribution 
rates and other charges, effective January 1, 2020 to December 31, 2024 
Board File No. EB-2018-0165  

We are counsel to the Distributed Resource Coalition (DRC) in the above-referenced 
proceeding (the Proceeding) and we provide this letter advising of the DRC’s potential topic 
areas for questioning at the technical conference to be held on February 19, 2019, and 
continuing (if necessary) on February 20 and 21, 2019. 

The DRC will have questions at the technical conference on matters arising out of and 
otherwise related to the interrogatory responses related to the following general topic areas: 

• Customer engagement, including the work carried out by Innovative Research Group; 

• Outcomes and performance measurement, including the electricity distributor scorecard; 

• Reliability performance and service reliability indicators; 

• Rate framework; 

• Corporate financial disclosure and asset integrity risk; and 

• Distribution System Plan 2020-2024, including coordinated planning with third parties, 
the asset management process, and the Capital Expenditure Plan. 
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Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jonathan McGillivray 

c. Charles Keizer, Torys LLP  
Andrew Sasso and Daliana Coban, Toronto Hydro 
Distributed Resource Coalition 


